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Gun Digest 2020, 74th Edition
FIREARMS GUIDE 4th EDITION Five products on one DVD every shooter must
have: Firearms Guide is the world's most extensive firearms, ammo and
air guns reference guide and gun schematics library. It is a must have
for anyone with an interest in firearms, air guns, ammunition, hunting
and shooting, both for professionals and hobbyists. It is the ultimate
tool to search, find, identify and research modern and historic guns.
Our database of 57,000 guns and ammo from 630 manufacturers worldwide
and 0ver 4,300 gun schematics with parts lists from 360 manufacturers
is so extensive, we couldn't fit it in a book, so we put it on a
double-layer DVD for your computer! Even though it is on DVD, Firearms
Guide does not require any installation on the user's computer, it
starts automatically when inserted, so it's really not software but a
gun reference guide readable on PC.Using the Firearms Guide saves a
lot of time and money for gun enthusiasts. Instead of buying several
publications and surfing for hours on the internet from one
manufacturer's website to another, by searching the Firearms Guide's
database of 57,000 models from 630 manufacturers from around the world
with 14 search criteria, the user gets a search result literally in a
second. The user can check out guns, compare them and their prices,
check the ammo that they use, and start another search. Plus, guns are
presented with exclusive high-resolution color pictures unavailable
anywhere else.- EXAMPLE 1: If you search Firearms Multimedia Guide by
using this search criteria: Pistol, 45 ACP, Made in USA, Polymer
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frame, Stainless slide finish, With accessory rail, in price range
$500 - $1,000 your search result will be 7 pistols. Try to do that in
Google.- EXAMPLE 2: If you type in the Google search bar: Shotgun,
Pump action, Thumbhole stock your search result will be 26,400 web
sites. If you use the same search criteria in the Firearms Multimedia
Guide your search result will be 18 shotguns.- EXAMPLE 3: If you type
in the Google search bar: Pistol, 9mm Luger, Made in USA your search
result will be 53,500 web sites. If you use the same search criteria
in the Firearms Multimedia Guide your search result will be 72 pistols
1. Reference guide that presents over 57,000 models of Firearms,
Airguns and Ammo from 630 manufacturers worldwide (45 countries)! •
Now with Historic & Military Firearms - machine and submachine guns,
assault rifles and other guns from Civil War, WWI, WWII, Vietnam War,
etc • Computer searchable with 14 different search criteria! Find any
gun in a second! • Presents models with Tech Specs – Hi-Resolution
Color Pictures – Features - Ballistics – Prices! • Over 39,000 highresolution color pictures in resolution up to 6636 x 1492! • Up to 12
pictures per model! Zoom in to see the smallest details! • Guns are
presented in different finishes, stock types and stock materials! •
Exclusive U.S. and EU custom guns with price tags up to $1,000,000! •
Interlinked ammo and gun database. Check the stopping power of each
gun with one click.2. Schematics Library with over 4,300 high
resolution gun schematics with parts lists from 360 manufacturers! •
Search for a specific gun schematic by manufacturer, then choose the
model and zoom in to see the smallest gun parts and print out any
schematic.• Schematics are for old and new guns 3. FFL Locator –
Database of over 62,000 gun dealers in the USA with phone numbers and
addresses. When you need a gun dealer find them by type of license, by
state and by ZIP code.4. 500 Printable Targets – Print as many as you
like! Shoot as many as you like! Choose from a great selection: game
animals, silhouettes, crosshairs, sight-ins, fun-to-shoot objects,
etc. Both black & white and color targets! 5. US-EU Ammo Caliber Chart
- No more hassle trying to figure out which EU ammo caliber is which
US ammo caliber. We've figured it out for you, from US to EU and EU to
US - works both ways!

The Guns of the South
Provides information on missions, skills, equipment, characters,
strategy, and tactics.

Shooter's Bible Guide to AR-15s
The growing concern over the number of accidental firearm shootings,
especially those involving children, prompted passage of the initial
handgun safety law which went into effect in 1994. The stated intent
of the California Legislature in enacting the current FSC law is for
persons who obtain firearms to have a basic familiarity with those
firearms, including, but not limited to, the safe handling and storage
of those firearms. The statutory authority for this program is
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contained in Penal Code sections 26840 and 31610 through 31700. These
statutes mandate DOJ to develop, implement and maintain the FSC
Program. Pursuant to Penal Code section 26840, a firearms dealer
cannot deliver a firearm unless the person receiving the firearm
presents a valid FSC, which is obtained by passing a written test on
firearm safety. Prior to taking delivery of a firearm from a licensed
firearms dealer, the purchaser/recipient must also successfully
perform a safe handling demonstration with that firearm..

Small-Bore Rifles
Everything you need to know about AK-47s from top firearms writers.
The Guns & Ammo Guide to AK-47s is packed with a wealth of valuable
information compiled by the foremost firearms writers today. A vast
range of topics is covered in these articles, including: An RPK for
America Guns of the mercenaries Now: A civilian AKM Automatic Carbine
5 DSA’s RPDs Molot’s Wild Boar AK Cutaway And much more! Discover
tried and true tips, tactics, and techniques from the pros along with
guidance on buying gear and firearms from experts including Tom
Beckstrand, Jeremy Stafford, David M. Fortier, Jack Lott, and Eric R.
Poole. The Guns & Ammo Guide to AK-47s has everything you could want
to learn about AK-47s.

1st Edition Blue Book of Ar-15s and Variations
Handbook of Firearms and Ballistics
"Mass tort litigation against the gun industry, with its practical
weaknesses, successes, and goals, provides the framework for this
collection of thoughtful essays by leading social scientists, lawyers,
and academics. . . . These informed analyses reveal the complexities
that make the debate so difficult to resolve. . . . Suing the Gun
Industry masterfully reveals the many details contributing to the
intractability of the gun debate." -New York Law Journal "Second
Amendment advocate or gun-control fanatic, all Americans who care
about freedom need to read Suing the Gun Industry." -Bob Barr, Member
of Congress, 1995-2003, and Twenty-First Century Liberties Chair for
Freedom and Privacy, American Conservative Union "The source for
anyone interested in a balanced analysis of the lawsuits against the
gun industry." -David Hemenway, Professor of Health Policy & Director,
Harvard Injury Control Research Center Harvard School of Public Health
Health Policy and Management Department, author of Private Guns,
Public Health "Highly readable, comprehensive, well-balanced. It
contains everything you need to know, and on all sides, about the wave
of lawsuits against U.S. gun manufacturers." -James B. Jacobs, Warren
E. Burger Professor of Law and author of Can Gun Control Work? "In
Suing the Gun Industry, Timothy Lytton has assembled some of the
leading scholars and advocates, both pro and con, to analyze this
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fascinating effort to circumvent the well-known political obstacles to
more effective gun control. This fine book offers a briefing on both
the substance and the legal process of this wave of lawsuits, together
with a better understanding of the future prospects for this type of
litigation vis-à-vis other industries." -Philip J. Cook, Duke
University "An interesting collection, generally representing the
center of the gun-control debate, with considerable variation in
focus, objectivity, and political realism." -Paul Blackman, retired
pro-gun criminologist and advocate Gun litigation deserves a closer
look amid the lessons learned from decades of legal action against the
makers of asbestos, Agent Orange, silicone breast implants, and
tobacco products, among others. Suing the Gun Industry collects the
diverse and often conflicting opinions of an outstanding cast of
specialists in law, public health, public policy, and criminology and
distills them into a complete picture of the intricacies of gun
litigation and its repercussions for gun control. Using multiple
perspectives, Suing the Gun Industry scrutinizes legal action against
the gun industry. Such a broad approach highlights the role of this
litigation within two larger controversies: one over government
efforts to reduce gun violence, and the other over the use of mass
torts to regulate unpopular industries. Readers will find Suing the
Gun Industry a timely and accessible picture of these complex and
controversial issues. Contributors: Tom Baker Donald Braman Brannon P.
Denning Tom Diaz Howard M. Erichson Thomas O. Farrish Shannon
Frattaroli John Gastil Dan M. Kahan Don B. Kates Timothy D. Lytton
Julie Samia Mair Richard A. Nagareda Peter H. Schuck Stephen D.
Sugarman Stephen Teret Wendy Wagner

Shooter's Bible Guide to Cartridges
C. Rodney James provides a starting point for the beginner as well as
a current summary of the state of small-bore rifles, ammunition, and
shooting for intermediate shooters. Small-Bore Rimfire Rifles also
points the way for those who want to venture into the more rarefied
regions of upper-level competitive, benchrest, and long-range varmint
shooting, plus that eternal search for the perfect rifle. James packs
his book with tested tips, tactics, and techniques for small-bore
rimfires, such as: Small-bore rimfire ammunition Choosing a rifle
Semiauto and bolt-action rifles Accurate shooting Cleaning,
maintenance, and care Range, lethality, and performance Hunting and
varmint shooting Modern competitive shooting And much more! Small-bore
rifle shooting has and will continue to provide millions with endless
hours of enjoyment on the range and in the field. Pick up Small-Bore
Rimfire Rifles today.

Finding Wounded Deer
For the casual shooter or first-time owner to the advanced
practitioner, author Patrick Sweeney teaches you how to remove,
replace, maintain and upgrade every single part on your AR-15 rifle
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with Gunsmithing the AR-15: The Bench Manual. More than just a step-bystep manual, this insider's guidebook is chock full of insights on how
to change or replace worn, broken or obsolete parts -- truly the musthave guide to get the job done right! In this companion volume to
Gunsmithing the AR-15 Volumes 1 and 2, Sweeney goes beyond basic
repair and maintenance and provides project instructions and expert
tips to install some of the most popular brand components, including
parts from Geissele, Daniel Defense, Yankee Hill, Alexander Arms,
Timney, Rock River, CMC, Wilson Combat. and more! The Bench Manual is
a must-have resource for AR-15 owners who want to transform their
vanilla-plain AR into a firearm that is ready for anything.

Shooter's Bible, 110th Edition
Another addition to the Shooter’s Bible collection, Shooter’s Bible
Guide to the Hunting Rifle and Its Ammunition will educate anyone
interested in hunting rifles. Any question that might come up
involving this widely used firearm is answered by Tom Tabor as he
takes readers through the many different aspects of hunting rifles and
their ammunition. With a crisp, clear voice, the author uses his
knowledge to include a variety of chapters, including: Which Rifle and
Design? How Much Weight Do You Want in a Rifle? Matching a Cartridge
to Your Needs The Right Bullet for the Game Is Handloading Right for
You? Airline Travel with Firearms Steep Angle Shooting Influences That
Can Hinder Accuracy Taking Care of Your Ammo Shooting Myths,
Misconceptions, and Outright Distortions And many more! Experienced
hunters will learn more in-depth details and skills to take with them
on their hunting expeditions. Beginners will learn the basic skills
and safety tips that any hunter must know to intelligently take to the
woods with a hunting rifle. Shooter’s Bible Guide to the Hunting Rifle
and Its Ammunition is a treasure trove of wisdom meant for every
hunter who opens its pages.

Book of Glock
It has been ten years since the Raccoon City incident and the
President of the United States has decided to reveal the truth behind
what took place in the belief that it will curb the current resurgence
in bioterrorist activity. Due to be by the President’s side is his
personal friend and Raccoon City survivor, Leon S. Kennedy, but when
the venue suffers a bioterrorist attack, Leon is forced to face a
President transformed beyond recognition and make his hardest ever
decision. At the same time, Bioterrorism Security Assessment Alliance
member, Chris Redfield arrives in China, itself under threat of a
bioterrorist attack. With no country safe from these attacks and the
ensuing outbreaks, the entire world’s population is united by a common
fear that there is no hope left. In a first for the franchise,
Resident Evil 6 sees series favourites Leon and Chris come together to
face this unprecedented threat. They will be joined by new characters,
each with their own unique perspective and involvement in this
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relentless dramatic horror experience enacted on a global scale.
Inside the guide: • An Intro to the games controls, skill points &
physical attacks. • Comprehensive walkthrough for Leon, Chris, Jake
and Ada's Campaigns. • Skills, Templates, Emblems and Titles Lists. •
Trophy / Achievement List. • Playing Tips. • Campaign Rankings. •
Weapons, Mercenaries and Enemies info. • And much, much more!

Guns & Ammunition
In Gun Digest Book of the AK & SKS, Volume 2, Patrick Sweeney picks up
where Volume 1 left off and brings Kalashnikov's timeless firearm
designs--the AK-47 and AK-74--plus their predecessor, Simonov's SKS,
full circle into the modern era. In exhaustive detail and told in his
own entertaining way, Sweeney provides not only the historical
perspective on these now-ubiquitous Russian guns, but also how to
modernize and upgrade them for today's American-style tactical
shooting.

Guns & Ammo Guide to Sniping
"The illustrated introduction to firearms from an experienced
instructor"--P. [4] of cover.

The Practical Guide to Guns and Shooting, Handgun Edition:
What You Need to Know to Choose, Buy, Shoot, and Maintain a
Handgun.
The most recent information and specs on the popular AR-15 rifle.
There’s no denying the popularity and intense fascination with AR-15s
among firearms enthusiasts today. Interest has grown rapidly over the
past decade, spurred by the versatility of modern sporting rifles in
addition to increased performance. Here, inside the most comprehensive
source to date in a newly updated second edition, is Doug Howlett’s
expert approach to everything from the intriguing history of the AR to
breaking down the weapon piece by piece, choosing ammunition, and even
building your own gun. In this complete book of AR-style firearms, you
can peruse the products of all manufacturers, learn about the
evolution of the AR from its uses in the military in the 1960s to its
adaptation for law enforcement and civilian uses, and gain essential
knowledge on the parts and functions of the rifle. Also included are
chapters on customizing and accessorizing ARs, with a special focus on
builders in small gun shops and their unique and successful products.
Look into the future of the AR straight from top gun authorities!
Skyhorse Publishing is proud to publish a broad range of books for
hunters and firearms enthusiasts. We publish books about shotguns,
rifles, handguns, target shooting, gun collecting, self-defense,
archery, ammunition, knives, gunsmithing, gun repair, and wilderness
survival. We publish books on deer hunting, big game hunting, small
game hunting, wing shooting, turkey hunting, deer stands, duck blinds,
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bowhunting, wing shooting, hunting dogs, and more. While not every
title we publish becomes a New York Times bestseller or a national
bestseller, we are committed to publishing books on subjects that are
sometimes overlooked by other publishers and to authors whose work
might not otherwise find a home.

XIII Official Strategy Guide
A Shooter's Guide Now you can become an AR-15 expert. Noted author and
gunsmith Patrick Sweeney takes an inside look at an icon among
American rifles. The AR-15 first became known to American shooters in
the early 1960s. Since then is have become one of the most versatile
rifles in the world, tackling everything from military and police
operations to long-range target competitions. Sweeney's expertly
written text and outstanding photography show you everything you need
to know about understanding the AR-15 operating system and his
dedicated group of testers honestly evaluate just about every rifle on
the market. If there is something you want to know about an AR-15, you
will find it here.

Shooter's Bible Guide to AR-15s, 2nd Edition
For more than 70 years, Gun Digest has been the go-to source and
research guide for firearms enthusiasts worldwide. Informative and
entertaining articles by the top writers in the field cover hunting,
personal defense, target practice, gun making, and collecting.

Gun Digest Guide to Customizing Your AR-15
Whether for practical application or tricking out your gun, today's AR
accessories are a world unto themselves. Gun Digest Guide to
Customizing Your AR-15 examines the dizzying array of options and
makes recommendations for today's growing crowd of AR owners.
Exhaustive insights into a broad spectrum of parts, accessories, and
brands From stocks to suppressors, and everything in between Bonus
coverage of "other" black guns: FAL and AK Special Section: Full-color
photo gallery of custom AR creations! Whether you're in the planning
stages or putting the finishing touches on your custom AR-15, this
comprehensive guide helps you understand your options for nearly every
conceivable variation.

Shooter's Bible Guide to Rifle Ballistics
Team RAINBOW Will Succeed! • Fierce combat tactics • Hardcore stats on
every RAINBOW Operative • In-depth weapons and equipment lists to help
you choose the right tool for the job • Killer mission-planning
strategies • Thorough walkthroughs on all missions–with tips and
tactics for custom and multiplayer
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The Gun Digest Book of the AR-15
A practical guide for every AK shooter, serving as a valuable
reference manual for the expert, average or novice shooter who wants
to learn the fundamentals of operation, maintenance and accessories
for the AK rifle.

Firearms Guide 11th Edition - 15,000 Gun Manuals &
Blueprints + Gun Values + 77,000 Guns & Ammo Reference Guide
The new Firearms Guide 1th Edition Flash Drive & Online combo is: 1. A
Reference Guide that presents over 77,000 antique and modern firearms,
air guns and ammunition from 1,300 manufacturers worldwide (55
countries) - Presents guns with tech specs –60,000 hi-res pictures features - ballistics - prices - Computer searchable with 14 different
search criteria: caliber, year, price, action, country, stock, etc 2.
A Gun Value Guide that presents antique and modern guns with gun
values online based off of the 100% - 30% condition ratings - Now you
can quickly and precisely estimate value of each gun in your
collection 3. A Gun Manuals, Schematics & Blueprints Library with over
15,000 printable gun manuals, schematics and blueprints online for all
types of antique and modern guns, 8,000 on a Flash Drive – ideal for
gunsmiths - Print out original blueprints for AK-47, 1911, AR-15,
Luger, M1 Garand, M14, MP44, STG44, P38, etc. Print out Armorers
Manuals for SIG, H&K, Glock, FN, IWI, Blaser, RSAF, Webley, Vickers,
etc. 4. Target Library & US-EU Caliber Chart – it presents 650
printable targets (zombies, animals, silhouettes, crosshairs, etc) and
convenient caliber two-way conversion chart for American and European
calibers 5. Better than Google – With 14 search criteria you can
perform simple or complex searches that you cannot do with Google and
get precise search result. For example, if you type in Google "polymer
frame pistol in 9mm" your search result is 482,000 web pages. The same
search in Firearms Guide will bring up 400 relevant pistols.

Guns & Ammo Guide to AK-47s
Resident Evil 6 - Strategy Guide
There’s no denying the popularity and intense fascination with AR-15s
among firearms enthusiasts today. Here, inside the most comprehensive
source to date, is Doug Howlett’s expert approach to everything from
the intriguing history of the AR to breaking down the weapon piece by
piece, choosing ammunition, and even building your own gun. In this
complete book of AR-style firearms, you can peruse the products of all
manufacturers, learn about the evolution of the AR from its uses in
the military in the 1960s to its adaptation for law enforcement and
civilian uses, and gain essential knowledge on the parts and functions
of the rifle. Also included are chapters on customizing and
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accessorizing ARs with special focus on small gun shops makers and
their unique and successful products. Look into the future of the AR
straight from top gun authorities!

Tom Clancy's Rainbow Six
A comprehensive guide to tracking deer shot with bow or gun.

Suing the Gun Industry
Everything you need to know about AR-15s from top firearms writers.
The Guns & Ammo Guide to AR-15s is packed with a wealth of valuable
information compiled by the foremost firearms writers today. A vast
range of topics is covered in these articles, including: The lure of
the SBR The evolution of the REPR Bore conditions that affect your
cold-bore shot Geissele triggers Aperture sights High precision (down)
range AR 9mm perfection Reloading for AR-15s And much more! Discover
tried and true tips, tactics, and techniques from the pros along with
guidance on buying gear and firearms from experts including Patrick
Sweeney, David Faubion, SGM Kyle Lamb, Tom Beckstrand, and Eric R.
Poole. The Guns & Ammo Guide to AR-15s has everything you could want
to learn about AR-15s.

Gunsmithing the AR-15
You wouldn't do this to your AR, but Sweeney did it here! With
manufacturers branching out into nontraditional calibers, and
continual advances in optics, ammo and associated gear for the AR-15,
Gun Digest Book of The AR-15, Volume IV brings you up-to-date on the
latest developments in the AR industry, including chapters on: .223
vs. 5.56: What's the problem? Various .300s of the smaller-than-.308
size Wilson 7.62X40 The .17 HMR, ADCOR DI carbine, and SIG 516 DelTon
and Stag Arms? Oh yes. Plus, author Patrick Sweeney hits the range and
subjects these guns to some serious testing. To find out just how much
abuse they can withstand, he: Buried them in dirt and sand Submerged
them in water Dropped them from heights Ran them over with trucks
Froze them Blasted them with a shotgun And then he fired them,
documenting the entire process in photos! Kick back and watch in
horror as events unfold—and find out which guns survive the torture.

Shooter's Bible Guide to the Hunting Rifle and Its
Ammunition
Published annually for more than eighty years, and with over seven
million copies sold worldwide, Shooter’s Bible is the most complete
and sought-after reference guide for new products, specifications, and
current prices on thousands of firearms and related equipment. The
103rd edition contains up-to-date handgun and rifle ballistic tables
along with extensive charts of currently available bullets and
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projectiles for handloading, as well as a new products section.
Complete with color and black and white photographs showcasing various
makes and models of firearms and equipment, Shooter’s Bible is the
perfect addition to the bookshelf of any beginner or experienced
hunter, firearm collector, or gun enthusiast.

The Official Strategy Guide, Doom
If you want to build your own AR-15 style rifle, this is the book you
need. The AR-15 Rifle Builder's Manual is the fully illustrated stepby-step guide to building the AR-15 style rifle. No procedure is left
out or glossed over. The primary AR-15 groups (upper receiver
assembly, lower receiver assembly, and bolt carrier group) are broken
down into their component assemblies to provide every detail in the
AR-15 assembly process. This book is not only the authoritative guide
to building an AR-15 rifle, it is an invaluable resource for anyone
looking to upgrade or modify their existing AR. Key concepts such as
headspacing, trigger function, troubleshooting, and cycle of operation
are also covered.TOPICS INCLUDE:* Lower receiver group components,
tools, and assembly* How an AR trigger works* Headspacing an AR-15*
Bolt carrier group assembly* Upper receiver group components, tools,
and assembly* Function check procedures* Basic AR-15 operation*
Service and lubrication* TroubleshootingYou won't find a more detailed
AR-15 assembly manual anywhere. Designed specifically for e-reader
platforms, this manual offers reader-friendly navigation between the
Table of Contents and all subsections. Take it to your workbench or
the range.

AR-15 Rifle Builder's Manual
Firearms Guide 4th Edition
If you're thinking about buying a gun, are new to shooting, or maybe
you just aren't as comfortable with the topic as you'd like, we can
help you get up to speed quickly and easily. Like any new endeavor,
learning the ropes of selecting and buying guns, ammunition, and
accessories can be intimidating. We'll walk you through everything you
need to know to shoot correctly and safely. The Practical Guide To
Guns and Shooting, Handgun Edition will make you comfortable, safe,
and knowledgeable in no time. If you're thinking about buying a gun,
or maybe you recently got one, then you need this book. We'll teach
you what you need to know and with a bit of fun. Topics Include: Safe
gun handling Different types of guns How to choose the right gun
Lights, lasers, and accessories All about ammunition Basic shooting
techniques How to become a great shooter How to practice at home safely How to clean and maintain your gun Storing your guns safely
Getting involved in competition Legal tips and resources
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A Shooting Guide for the Blind
While movies and television have made many people familiar with the
name Glock, not many know the history of Glock’s pistols. With The
Book of Glock, Robert A. Sadowski showcases all of Glock’s American
handgun models, from the first model, the Glock 17, which premiered in
1982, to the all-new G43, and educates firearms enthusiasts on the
quirks of each. The Book of Glock references all Glock pistols
available in the United States with in-depth information on all
models—history, serial numbers, rare Glock variants, comparative
models, cutaway sales models, and more. Sadowski worked closely with
Stanley Ruselowski, the president of the Glock Collectors Association,
to bring readers information and photos of rarely seen Glocks. Each
chapter is dedicated to a different model. Sadowski provides a
timeline of the company’s evolution and a close look at how Glock
redefined the combat pistol. Other chapters touch on rare models,
commemorative editions, and Glock tools and accessories. Whether a
firearms collector or a new enthusiast, anyone can enjoy Sadowski’s
analysis of Glocks throughout history.

The Writer's Guide to Weapons
Noriko is just getting started as a junior reporter for the Asagake
Times. She wants to cover the hard-hitting issues, like world affairs
and politics, but does she have the smarts for it? Thankfully, her
overbearing and math-minded boss, Mr. Seki, is here to teach her how
to analyze her stories with a mathematical eye. In The Manga Guide to
Calculus, you'll follow along with Noriko as she learns that calculus
is more than just a class designed to weed out would-be science
majors. You'll see that calculus is a useful way to understand the
patterns in physics, economics, and the world around us, with help
from real-world examples like probability, supply and demand curves,
the economics of pollution, and the density of Shochu (a Japanese
liquor). Mr. Seki teaches Noriko how to: –Use differentiation to
understand a function's rate of change –Apply the fundamental theorem
of calculus, and grasp the relationship between a function's
derivative and its integral –Integrate and differentiate trigonometric
and other complicated functions –Use multivariate calculus and partial
differentiation to deal with tricky functions –Use Taylor Expansions
to accurately imitate difficult functions with polynomials Whether
you're struggling through a calculus course for the first time or you
just need a painless refresher, you'll find what you're looking for in
The Manga Guide to Calculus. This EduManga book is a translation from
a bestselling series in Japan, co-published with Ohmsha, Ltd. of
Tokyo, Japan.

Blue Book of Gun Values
"It is absolutely unique--without question the most fascinating Civil
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War novel I have ever read." Professor James M. McPherson Pultizer
Prize-winning BATTLE CRY OF FREEDOM January 1864--General Robert E.
Lee faces defeat. The Army of Northern Virginia is ragged and illequpped. Gettysburg has broken the back of the Confederacy and
decimated its manpower. Then, Andries Rhoodie, a strange man with an
unplaceable accent, approaches Lee with an extraordinary offer.
Rhoodie demonstrates an amazing rifle: Its rate of fire is incredible,
its lethal efficiency breathtaking--and Rhoodie guarantees unlimited
quantitites to the Confederates. The name of the weapon is the AK-47.
Selected by the Science Fiction Book Club A Main Selection of the
Military Book Club From the Paperback edition.

The Manga Guide to Calculus
Published annually for more than eighty years, the Shooter’s Bible is
the most comprehensive and sought-after reference guide for new
firearms and their specifications, as well as for thousands of guns
that have been in production and are currently on the market. Nearly
every firearms manufacturer in the world is included in this renowned
compendium. The 110th edition also contains new and existing product
sections on ammunition, optics, and accessories, along with updated
handgun and rifle ballistic tables and extensive charts of currently
available bullets and projectiles for handloading. With a timely
feature on the newest products on the market, and complete with color
and black-and-white photographs featuring various makes and models of
firearms and equipment, the Shooter’s Bible is an essential authority
for any beginner or experienced hunter, firearm collector, or gun
enthusiast.

Gunsmithing - The AR-15
Everything you need to know about sniping from the top firearms
writers. The Guns & Ammo Guide to Sniping is packed with a wealth of
valuable information compiled by the foremost firearms writers today.
A vast range of topics is covered in these articles, including:
Unusual shooting positions The US Army’s XM2010 The sniper’s ultimate
“one gun” Modern reticles Anti-cant Temperature effect Distance
shooting for police Ballistics for beginners And much more! Discover
tried and true tips, tactics, and techniques from the pros along with
guidance on buying gear and firearms from experts including Caylen E.
Wojcik, Tom Beckstrand, Todd Hodnett, and Jeff Hoffman. The Guns &
Ammo Guide to Sniping has everything you need to know about sniping!

Guns 101
ARs are Expensive! Protect Your Investment—with Gunsmithing: The AR-15
Whether you're a professional gunsmith or just an interested amateur,
you'll find everything you need to know about keeping your AR perking
in Gunsmithing: The AR-15. Written by master gunsmith and noted AR-15
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expert Patrick Sweeney, Gunsmithing: The AR-15 is your one-stop guide
to repairing, maintaining and modifying America's favorite rifle. It's
all here! Hundreds of detailed photos Maintenance Repair Accessories
and Modifications Tips, Tools and Techniques And more! Whether you're
interested in simple tasks such as disassembling and maintaining your
AR, or if you're ready to tackle more complex projects such as
rebarreling or converting your AR to a piston design, Gunsmithing: The
AR-15 tells you everything you need to know. Protect your investment
and avoid costly mistakes—with Gunsmithing: The AR-15!

The Gun Digest Book of the AR-15
When it comes to writing weapons, most authors shoot from the hip--and
miss. The Writer's Guide to Weapons will help you hit your target
every time. Firearms and knives have starring roles in a wide range of
genres--crime, thriller, war, mystery, Western, and more.
Unfortunately, many depictions of weapons in novels and film are pure
fiction. Knowing the difference between a shotshell and a slug, a
pistol and a revolver, or a switchblade and a butterfly knife is
essential for imbuing your story with authenticity--and gaining
popularity with discerning readers. Inside you'll find: - An in-depth
look at the basics of firearms and knives: how they work, why they
work, what they look like, and how to depict them accurately in your
stories. - The biggest weapons myths in fiction, TV, and film. - A
surefire guide for choosing the correct weapon for your characters, no
matter their skill level, strength, or background. - A review of major
gun and knife laws, weapons safety tips, and common police tactics. "The Hit List," showcasing the most popular weapons for spies,
detectives, gunslingers, gangsters, military characters, and more. Examples highlighting inaccurate vs. accurate weapons depictions. - An
insightful foreword by David Morrell, the award-winning creator of
Rambo. Equal parts accessible, humorous, and practical, The Writer's
Guide to Weapons is the one resource you need to incorporate firearms
and knives into your fiction like a seasoned professional.

Gun Digest Shooter's Guide to AKs
The updated second edition of Handbook of Firearms and Ballistics
includes recent developed analytical techniques and methodologies with
a more comprehensive glossary, additional material, and new case
studies. With a new chapter on the determination of bullet caliber via
x-ray photography, this edition includes revised material on muzzle
attachments, proof marks, non-toxic bullets, and gunshot residues.
Essential reading for forensic scientists, firearms examiners, defense
and prosecution practitioners, the judiciary, and police force, this
book is also a helpful reference guide for undergraduate and graduate
forensic science students.

Gun Digest Book of the AK and SKS
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A guidebook designed specifically to teach gun users everything they
need to know to select the right cartridge for their shooting needs.
This title is written in an accessible and engaging style that makes
research fun. The Shooter’s Bible Guide to Cartridges is packed with
full-color photographs, clear and detailed diagrams, and easy-to-read
charts with cartridge data. The Shooter’s Bible name has been known
and trusted as an authority on guns and ammunition for nearly a
century and has sold over seven million copies since its start. Now
the Shooter’s Bible offers readers this comprehensive and fascinating
guide to cartridges. Complete with color and black and white
photographs showcasing various makes and models of firearms and
equipment, this guide to cartridges is the perfect addition to the
bookshelf of any beginner or experienced hunter, firearm collector, or
gun enthusiast. No matter what your shooting background is, you’ll
learn something new. This guide is a great introduction that will make
readers want to seek out and get to know all the titles in the
informative Shooter’s Bible series.

FIREARM SAFETY CERTIFICATE - M
The "bible" of the firearms industry for accurate value information
and descriptions of rifles, pistols, and shotguns. The industry
standard for over 25 years!

The Competitive AR15
This title explores different types of guns--such as long guns and
handguns--their components, and how they operate including different
types actions such as pump, bolt, lever, automatic and break, and
revolver. Ammunition such as bullets, shells, and cartridges are
examined, broken down into their components, and how they each work is
discussed. Special ammunition such as slugs and shot, dummies, and
hollow points are introduced, as are important concepts such as
caliber and bore. How to load ammunition into long guns and handguns
including barrel, magazine, and self-load processes such as automatic
and semi automatic is covered. How guns fire ammunition via various
firing mechanisms is explained. Air guns, how they operate, and
ammunition such as pellets and BBs are also examined. Automatic and
assault guns and their regulation are also covered. Aligned to Common
Core Standards and correlated to state standards. Checkerboard Library
is an imprint of Abdo Publishing, a division of ABDO.

Guns & Ammo Guide to AR-15s
This is a guide regarding the proper application of firearms,
especially by those with any degree of visual impairment, with an
emphasis on safe firearms usage when engaging in activities such as
hunting, target shooting, and even self-defense at home or on the
street. In these pages, the author, Mr. McWilliams, utilizes his
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thirty years of certified gun training to teach others with visual
impairments, as well as those seeking to train them, all the various
methods that have allowed him to pass
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